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ATTH: Mr. John A. Hancock s, ¥ N
Assistant Vice President !
Huclear Operations L, Y/
P.0. Box 14042 - C-4 e b
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733 RUTGN >
Gentlemen:
We have received a copy of your application dated October 6, 1981, which
was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review.
This application requested relief from inservice inspection requirements
relating to ultrasonic inspection of the vesse! ring forging to support
skirt weld for Crystal River Unit No. 3. Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170,22
were not remitted with your application.
based on information provided by the ONRR staff as a result of their
preliminary review of your application, 1t has been determined that
this application will involve consideration of a single safety issue.
Therefore, a Class II1 ($4,000) 1s applicable and this sum should be
remitted to our office. If the ONRR staff's final review of your
application reveals that this fee is not correct, you will be notified
and any necessary adjustment will be made.
Sincerely,
N ;1‘~ nl - :":'W ’&‘E—.
Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Progrza Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
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